
Parish Bulletin for 15 October 2023, Twenty-Eight Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Roman Catholic Parishes of 

St. Anthony of Padua (Hungarian), 371 Burnell Street 

Our Lady of Lourdes (Slovenian), 95 MacDonald Avenue 

Served by: Rev. Diosdado Parrenas, Pastor 

Parish Office:  365 Burnell Street, Wpg., Mb., R3G 2B1 

Phone:  204-772-8140 

Mailing address: Our Lady of Lourdes (Slovenian) RC Church 

   P.O. Box 2015 Station Main, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R3C 3R3 

Website: www.ourladyoflourdeswinnipeg.com 

October 15th:  We will be celebrating the 90th Birthday of Bernard Lozar & also celebrating the 60th Anniversary of 

Bernard & Frieda Lozar.  OLL parishioners are invited to the celebration after the 9:30am Sun. Mass on October 15th 

in the church hall put on by the Lozar family. 

Sat. Oct 14 - 5:30pm SA - Sun Vigil Mass - RIP Sergio Dimaala, req. by Rey & Gloria Vicente  

Sun. Oct 15 - Twenty Eighth Sunday ỉn Ordinary Time 

  9:30am OL – RIP Magda Rainer, req. by Stanka Vodopivec  

  11:00am SA – RIP Gavino & Victoria Ilagan, req. by Ilagan & Omaga families  

Mon. Oct 16 - NO MASS 

Tue. Oct 17 - 3:00pm SA - RIP Cristino San Jose, req. by San Jose sisters  

Wed. Oct 18 - 10:00am OL - RIP Cenilo Abagan, req. by Florentino & Lita de Guzman  

Thu. Oct 19 - 9:00am SA - RIP Kerry Woollard, req. by Hajzler Family  

Fri. Oct 20 - 10:00am OL - RIP Marija & Katarina Stegne, req. by B. Stegne  

Sat.Oct 21-5:30pmSA-Sun Vigil Mass-RIP Leo & Felicidad Cruz, req.by Robert & Evelyn Thordarson  

Sun. Oct 22 - Twenty Ninth Sunday ỉn Ordinary Time 

  9:30am OL – RIP Amie Steve, req. by Mary & David Alpha  

  11:00am SA – RIP Elizabeth Orosz, req. by Louis & Irene Ferenczi  

Thank you for your donations last weekend: 

     Our Lady of Lourdes (Slovenian) RC Church - $1,440.00 

     St. Anthony of Padua (Hungarian) RC Church - $1,070.00 

EFT (Electronic Funds Transfer): 

   - for OLL:  oll@stpaultheapostle.mb.ca 

   - for StA: Padua@stpaultheapostle.mb.ca  

Thank you for the flowers donated to beautify the sanctuary.  We appreciate your kindness in enhancing our church celebrations. 

Synod on Synodality: 16th Ordinary General Assembly of the Synod of Bishops, October 4-29, 2023, Rome.  Let us ask the Lord's 

blessing that in his Holy Spirit he may continually enlighten Pope Francis and the Participants in the Synodal Assembly. 

Please Discard Old Envelopes.    We have been asked by our accountant if you would please not use old offertory envelopes 

(from previous years). These should be discarded annually when new ones become available. Envelope numbers change every year 

and old numbers are not kept on file and, therefore, there is no way to assign credit to the correct parishioner a majority of the time. 

If you must use an old envelope, please include your complete name and address in the space provided to ensure you are credited 

with the donation, otherwise it will be considered a "loose" donation (no tax receipt) and the envelope will be discarded. 

Unassigned envelopes are always available at the back of the church for pick up. 

Hungarian Revolution of 1956 .       Join us for our Luncheon in commemoration of the Hungarian Revolution of 1956 on 

October 22nd at 12 p.m. in the church hall.  We will have a performance by the Kapisztrán dance group, followed by a short 

program in honour of those who bravely fought for their freedom.  We are very proud to have our youth involved in this event to 

ensure that this important piece of history is remembered for generations to come.  Our lunch menu includes our traditional 

Hungarian favourites: gulyás soup, lángos and krémes.  We are asking you to please pre-order on the link found under the 

Kapisztrán Hungarian Dance Ensemble of Winnipeg’s Facebook page, or sign up on the sign-up sheet found on the table at the 

back of the church. Everyone is welcome! 

Vasárnap, Október 22-én a szentmise után a Kapisztrán együttes tagjai rövid műsorral megemlékeznek azokról, akik bátran 

harcoltak szabadságukért 1956-ban. Büszkék vagyunk hogy fiataljaink részesei ennek a megemlékezésnek, hogy ez a fontos része 

a magyar történelemnek generációkon át éljen. A műsor után ebéd lesz, gulyásleves, lángos és krémes.  Kérjük, hogy előre 

rendeljék meg az ebédet a táncegyüttes Facebook oldalán:  Kapisztran Hungarian Dance Ensemble of Winnipeg, vagy a 

templomban hátul lévő asztalon található lapon. Mindenkit szeretettel várunk. 

 


